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Group B has duty this week 

 

Students:  There will be a Virtual National College Fair for 
students this Sunday, January 30th, from 10:00 - 3:00 our 
time.  It will replace the yearly Career and College Fair at 
Sierra Vista.  Please register for the Virtual National 
College Fair by going to the svdons website or your 
counselor’s Google Classroom and clicking on the flyer 
link. 
 
Seniors:  Submit your design for the Class of 2022 Senior 
Yard Sign!  The link is on our webpage under “Senior 
Info” and the deadline is February 18th. 
 
Attention New Students:  If you have not received your 
Chrome Book or login information, please see Mrs. Zuniga 
in the Textbook Room this week during Brunch or Lunch. 
 
Are you a student employed in a restaurant or store?  
Would you like to get elective credits for being employed??  
There is a class that may interest you.  Come speak to your 
counselor or Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office for more 
information. 
 
The Kaiser Permanente Youth Certificate Program is 
recruiting again.  If you answer YES to the following 
questions, you are eligible to apply: 
 *Are you interested in a career in the medical  
   field? 
 *Will you be 16 years of age by June 1, 2022? 
 *Are you in the 11th or 12th grade? 
 *Are you eligible to work in the United States? 
 *Do you have a GPA of 2.0 or better? 
 *Do you have good attendance? 
Then see Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the Counseling Office for 
more information and for an application.  Deadline to 
submit the application is February 3rd. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Seniors:  Don’t forget to come and pick up your  
nomination form for “Senior Best” in Room 513 during 
Brunch.  They are due TOMORROW and late forms will 
not be accepted. 

Hey Dons:  Are you interested in trying out for the Girls 
Lacrosse team?  If so, please pick up an athletic packet in 
Room 321!  The deadline to turn the packet in will be  
TOMORROW!! Follow our Instagram page @girlslaxsvhs 
or contact Leti Fernandez-Acosta through school email for 
more details.  Don’t miss out! 
 
All S.V. students that are interested in a Spring sport - 
The Spring sports that we welcome all of you to join: 
  Baseball 
  Softball 
  Girls Lacrosse 
  Boys Tennis 
  Boys Volleyball 
  Co - Ed Swim 
  Co - Ed Track 
  Co - Ed Badminton 
 
Attention ALL SV Dons:  TOMORROW is the last day to 
turn in your Spring athletic clearances to Mrs. Garcia in 
Room 321.  Late clearances will not be accepted.  If you 
need to transfer your clearance information to a Spring 
sport, that too needs to be done by TOMORROW.  Thank 
you for planning accordingly! 
 


